

# Brereton C of E (A) Primary School Newsletter

Spring Term Friday 5th May 2017

# Dear Parents.

The pirates took over in Year 2 this week and they had a fabulous day which ended with creating some fabulous pirate ships. See the website for more photographs Head Lice





We have had several reports of head lice in school. Please check your child's hair for head lice tonight.

Some pharmacies offer a Minor Ailments Service and can supply the treatment free of charge.





### Race for Life

Cancer is happening right now, which is why we're taking part in a Race for



**CANCER** RESEARCH

Life Schools † o raise money and save lives, 1 in 2 people will be diagnosed with cancer in their lifetime. Every single pound you donate makes a difference to Cancer Research UK's ground breaking work, so please sponsor us now. Our Race for Life will take place after sports day on Friday 30th June. Donations can be made by the following https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/ brereton-c-of-e-aided-primary-school

## Music Extravaganza

Mrs Taylor will, once again, be arranging our music extravaganza evening. Tickets are now on sale at a cost of £3 per ticket. Refreshments will also be available to purchase on the evening. The choir, our fantastic musicians and Pre-School will all be performing so it will certainly be a wonderful evening. Funds raised will be split between school and pre-school.

#### PE Kit

We are noticing a high number of children that do not have a PE kit in school. Your child's PE kit should stay in school at all times and only go home at the end of each half term.

#### Car Park

Please do not cross the school car park when dropping off and collecting your children. Follow the footsteps and use the path.



## **Key Dates**

Tuesday 8th May - Year 4 York Residential Wednesday 24th May - Reception 2017 Parents Meeting

Tuesday 6th June - Year 3/4 Chester Zoo Thursday 8th June - SCHOOL CLOSED Polling Day

Brereton Bears is always there if you need before and after school care. Just call in to the school office for more details.





This week we would like to celebrate our Head Teacher Mrs Riley

> Her surgery has gone well and she is recovering at home.

Keep Mrs Riley in your thoughts and prayers and join us in wishing her a continued speedy and successful recovery













